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Ms. Matzko,
At the August meeting of the BoRit CAG the group had a discussion of ground water at the BoRit site. 
It was the consensus of the group that to more definitively establish whether any contamination might 
migrate from the site to any of Ambler's wells, that EPA should coordinate with Amber Water 
Department to conduct pump tests of the Ambler wells, or other appropriate tests, to determine a cone 
of influence for the wells or if they are drawing water from the BoRit site towards the Ambler wells. 
This communication represents a formal request from the CAG to EPA to develop a testing protocol for 
this work and to carry out appropriate tests to determine whether Ambler wells are, in fact, drawing 
water from the BoRit site. Please advise the CAG whether EPA will be carrying out such tests.

As always, thanks for your help and the agency's cooperation.

David Froehlich and Bob Adams
Co-chairs, BoRit CAG.
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davidfroehlich@verizon.net 
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